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I support SB 159 which requires certification for motorboats have weights of less that 

5,000 pounds.  Larger boats impact other users of the river, homeowners along the 

river, and the wildlife in the area.  This is a pragmatic bill that meets the needs of all 

and must be supported and passed.   


